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Dear Friend,

Summer 1974 has arrived and the first year of our
kindergarten in E1 Limén has been completed success-
fully. We can also report that your dollars have
been used wisely and to the greatest bemefit for the
children at the home Casa Hogar "Mama Paulita'" as
well as to the children in the kindergarten.

The success is yours because you donated and your
concern and consideration created happiness and edu-
cational opportunities, We are especially thankful
to Westchester Lutheran Chruch who has taken the re-
sponsibility of paying the salary to the kindergar-
ten teacher - Rufina Velasquez,

The matron of the orphanage, Cipriana Sanchez,
and the kindergarten teacher, Rufina Velasquez, send
their greetings and appreciations to all of you for
what is being done for the children.,

Rufina has now organized the mothers in the com=-
munity into a cooperating group working for the
children in the vicinity., They are hoping to get
some kind of transportation - bus or car - to trans-
port the children who live too far for walking to
the kindergarten. ;

Now, a personal note to you from me, - There are
many new projects we need to work on., We need to
get in touch with many more people who want to get
involved with this kind of work., I am using part of
my summer vacation to promote our work through the

mail, I hope to expand our mailing list by mailing out our brochures and pamphlets to
make our work known, However, the mailing costs money. I will do the work, but I will

r 1 some help with the postage., Will you be interested in helping me do this work by
giving a donation for postaget¢ I hope you will!

Have a nice and restful summer!
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MOTHER'S DAY - MAY 10th

Mother's Day is celebrated May tenth, and the children had been busy practicing for
this big day i their life, They were to perform for their mothers, Below you see some
photos of the activities that took place ;
on that day. The photo to the right (top)
they are all lined up for picture taking.
As you see, no easy task., Below (left and
right)performing for the mothers,

The girl performing in the photo below
is Edith - one of our new girls at the
orphanage 'Mama Paulita',
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DRESSED UP FOR CHILDREN'S PARADE

KINDERGARTEN CHILDREN PLAYING ON
THE PLAY EQUIPMENT PROVIDED BY YOUR
DONATIONS

1

KINDERGARTEN CHILDREN PLAYING IN
FRONT OF THE ORPHANAGE

iy

BLANCA BUSY CLEANING UP THE FLOOR
: IN THE DORMITORY OF THE ORPHANAGE '

CHILDREN FROM THE ORPHANAGE ''MAMA"
"PAULITA'" ON A PICNIC



